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Sewing school update

The Khalique Foundation is happy to report that the 
new sewing teacher is working well and continuing 
to provide training for local people. The school has 
now become a part of the local community and has 
been running since 2016. We continue to support 
the school by maintaining the four sewing machines 
and providing materials that are required to run the 
school. 

 After training the students have a number of options: 
•	� Entering the garment industry as trained labour on 

contract
•	� Working as freelancers
•	� Setting up as cottage industries
•	� Being able to simply make clothes for themselves 

and their families.  

The Khalique Foundation aims to directly 
improve the lives of impoverished people in 
Bangladesh by providing training and education.

Working both in Bangladesh and the 
UK, trustee, Rounaque Khalique, visited 
Bangladesh for a due diligence trip in 
November/December 2024. This is her 
second visit in 2024 and she was happy  
to visit the school and sewing school  
again. She was well received and happy 
with the support the Khalique Foundation 
provides for both the children’s school and 
sewing school.



UK activity

Here in the UK, we continue to raise funds 
through the donations of our generous supporters 
and communicate the work that we are doing with 
both schools.
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Educational support

Rounaque again visited Jhalopara School on her trip. 
We have been supporting this primary school also 
since 2016.  As Rounaque went to this school it is 
always a wonderful experience for her, the teachers 
and students. Once again we provided the whole 
school with exercise books and pens and final year 
students were also given geometry boxes. 

The teachers and students again provided excellent 
feedback and we are delighted to be able to continue 
supporting the students with scholarships. Three 
students have been selected for the scholarships to 
take them from Jhalopara School to their secondary 
school. We wish them all the best and look forward to 
hearing how they do.
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